Notice to All Students

Examinations will be held according to the scheduled
timetable provided separately. Students need to approach these
examinations with the proper attitude and a sense of
responsibility.

Students caught cheating on these examinations will be
harshly punished in accordance with university regulations,
including the invalidation of all course work and suspension.
This could result in the student not being able to graduate on
time.

Students should again review the Notices on Taking an

Examination (provided separately).
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